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Community Champions is now accepting nominations! Each year, I recognize 

leaders who work hard to build a better community for everyone. Through 

their  leadership, they create a better society by fostering a culture of kindness 

and generosity.  

I will present the awards at my annual summer social to honour some of my 

phenomenal constituents. Nominations are open until July 14th.  

To nominate your Community Champion, please email my constituency office 

or visit the Google Link on my official Facebook Page. I look forward to          

celebrating our 2024 Community Champions! 
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As we approach the summer, I reflect on our                

accomplishments as a government and the memories we 

have made as a community.  

 

In Ottawa, we put forward Budget 2024 to establish      

fairness across generations. We are committed to         

supporting the middle class, families and making sure 

Canadians have the resources necessary for a sustainable 

and healthy life. 

  

In the riding, we celebrated May Day with festivities and 

joy across the community. We demonstrated our joy 

through music, crafts, a parade, and delicious food! It was 

a pleasure to share the day with you and I look forward to 

our summer celebrations.  

 

I would like to thank you for all of your support this year 

and I look forward to a great summer in riding with you. 

Happy summer!  
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Dear neighbours and friends, 
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Ron McKinnon, MP 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 The Canadian Dental Care Plan Update 

The Canadian Dental Care Plan (CDCP) helps ease financial 
barriers to accessing oral health care for eligible seniors, 
children and Canadians across generations.  

Since the start of the program we have seen great          
progress! 

• More than 200,000 seniors have accessed care 
through the CDCP 

• More than 11,100 dental care professionals have 
now signed up to provide care under the CDCP. 

• And 2,000,000 Canadians have been approved to 

receive dental care under the CDCP. 

We are expanding the Canadian Dental Care Plan 

gradually. In June, the program will provide       

eligibility to children under 18 and people with 

disabilities starting June 27th!  

Seniors aged 65 and above are now eligible to  

apply for the CDCP online without needing an  

invitation letter. 

Under the Canadian Dental Care Plan we are 

providing fair, affordable, and accessible    

dental care across generations and across the 

nation!  

For more information 

visit Canada.ca/dental 

Canadian hero and 

hometown champion, Terry 

Fox’s statue has been moved 

outside my office in Ottawa. 

His statue serves as a     

reminder of his legacy and 

inspires all of us to fight for 

positive change.  

2024-06-13 


